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The open day takes place at Basil Jellicoe Hall, Drummond Cres, Kings Cross, NW1 1LE, between 2pm and 6pm on
Friday 7th April.

The new Friday club is building upon the success of the weekly Wednesday session, where coaching is provided
to adults between 2-3:30pm and to young people between 3:30 and 5pm.

This will be the first Table Tennis Hub in the southern part of the borough, and will aim to replicate the success of
Camden Table Tennis Club, based at Sidings Community Centre in Kilburn.

Coaching is provided to participants and players of all abilities are encouraged to play and enjoy the use of the
three tables!

A special thank you goes to Origin Housing who are supporting the project, and allowing the club free use of the
Basil Jellicoe hall.



For more information please contact Duncan Jenkinson, London Development Officer –
duncan.jenkinson@tabletennisengland.co.uk, 07421 748 625.
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